
From: Melody Bailey, SCARCH <scarch@scarch.org> 
To: Melody Bailey, SCARCHscarch@scarch.org

Date: 10/14/2014 10:47:32 AM 
Subject: Annual meeting- agency updates

Good morning,

The South Carolina Association of Residential Care Homes will be holding its 
annual meeting December 4 in Columbia. We plan to give updates to our 
members on DHEC and any other important agency information or updates 
that may be available. Please let me know if your agency has an update that 
you would like to share and want to be included on the agenda. Also, let me
know how much time you would need to present. We are booking for at
least half hour to an hour increments.

Thank you, have a wonderful week! 
Melody

Melody Bailey
Executive Director
SC Association of Residential Care Homes (SCARCH)

Phone: (803) 951-3296
Fax: (803) 951-2136
Email: mbailey@scarch.org

South Carolina

www.scarch.org
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